
Recycling  
in the Town of Victoria Park

Please remember to  
recycle this pamphlet

100% recycled stock

Why recycle?
The simple truth is that 
landfill is not sustainable. 
Our landfill site, Tamala 
Park, is rapidly filling up 
and it will cost us as a 
community to replace this 
site. The Town believes that 
our best option is to recycle 
as much as possible, as 
soon as possible.   

What happens to the 
recycling material in  
our Town?
Our contractor collects 
recycling materials in a 
separate truck to general 
waste. It is delivered 
to a materials recycling 
facility where it is sorted, 
prepared and sold on to 
the market.    

CONTACT DETAILS
For more information:

Waste Management Services
Town of Victoria Park
Ph: (08) 9461 7552

RESIDENTIAL
What can I recycle?

This sticker below will be fixed to 
the lid of your new recycling bin 

showing you what to recycle.

A Change for the Better

Waste Management Services
Town of Victoria Park

Ph: (08) 9461 7552
.
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Multi-unit dwellings are subject to different 
procedures to single unit dwellings. 

In a multi-unit development, where it is 
impractical for each dwelling unit to be 
provided with its own bin, the Town will 
provide fewer bins and organise more 
frequent pick-ups. The Town will determine 
the number of bins and collection frequency 
to be provided. 

What is happening with recycling in the  
Town of Victoria Park?

A change is happening to recycling in the 
Town of Victoria Park, a change for the better! 
The current recycling crate system is being 
replaced with 240 litre yellow top recycling 
bin system. 

Why a change?

This change has occurred due to a 
combination of environmental concerns, 
working towards ‘Zero Waste’, the cost of 
waste-to-landfill and community demand. It 
allows for larger amounts of recycling, more 
convenient placement on the kerb, and easier 
pick-up by our waste collection contractors.  

So how will this happen?

Your black recycling crate/s will be replaced 
with a yellow top recycling bin in February 
2009. For the vast majority of residential 
properties within the Town there will be no 
change, except that you will have a yellow top 
recycling bin.

What will I receive? 
In February 2009, a yellow top recycling bin 
will arrive for you along with a recycling guide 
calendar. The new system will be very easy to 
use, with a weekly pick-up for general rubbish 
and a  fortnightly pick-up for recycling.  

What happens to my recycling crate?
You are welcome to keep and reuse your crate/s 
if you wish for personal use – or if you would 
prefer, you can return your crate/s to us at the 
Town’s Depot at 199 Star St, Welshpool. 

Dates to note:

February	 Delivery of new recycling bins	
2009	 and recycling guide calendars

Residential Premises

This information is available in alternative formats to people with a disability on request by phoning 9311 8132.

Living with
Less waste

Multi-unit Dwellings


